
From: Ian
To: Kelly Churney
Cc: flynch@sniffenlaw.com
Subject: Fwd: BUCCAN garbage 10-11-21 9am
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 1:10:05 PM
Attachments: IMG_8149.PNG

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or
changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Kelly
These 6 photos were taken yesterday 10-11-21 at 9am please forward them 
to the town council members so that they can be informed up to date that 
the Buccan garbage & grease  is out of control even in the off season this 
gets accentuated many times over during the peak season. We need refrigerated 
indoor garbage at this location.
Thanks Ian Zwerdling 
214 Chilean ave.
Please confirm receiving this message 

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ian Zwerdling <ian.zwerdling@gmail.com>
Date: October 12, 2021 at 12:56:59 PM EDT
To: ianzwerdling@gmail.com
Subject: BUCCAN garbage 10-11-21 9am
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Sent from my iPhone


